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Now that the sun has finally begun to shine and the rain has begun to fade, it 

has been a perfect time to start using our summer equipment. It has been 

lovely seeing the children’s hockey skills improve and how much fun all of our 

year groups are having when playing volleyball. Their accuracy has greatly 

improved and we are seeing less and less children hit the ball into the net! 

 

With the increase in temperature, we regularly remind the children to have a 

drink throughout Teatime Club to help keep them hydrated. To ensure they are 

also protected from the sun, could we ask all parents to make sure their child is 

wearing sun cream and that they bring an appropriate hat to school (Please 

make sure their name is in their hat, so we know who to return it to should 

they put it down!) 
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Dates for Diaries 

Teatime Club will be CLOSED on 

the last day of term (Wednesday 24th 

July 2024) 

 

Snacks 
All children are required to bring their own 

snack to Teatime Club. This can be a 

sandwich, fruit or other healthy snack. 

Please note we do have children with 

allergies, therefore we ask NO SESAME 

SEEDS, NUTS or NUT BASED foods are used 

as a snack (such as nut bars or Nutella). 

Please remember CHOCOLATE IS NOT 

ALLOWED at Teatime Club.  

 

 

Changes 

Please note, that we cannot at this time 

increase anyone’s spaces. However, if you 

would like to decrease your days in 

September please let us know by July 5th, 

as we will not be able to accommodate any 

changes to your child’s placement in the 

first 4 weeks in September. Thank you.  
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Contacting Teatime Club  

 

Calling Wraparound 

 

You will now need to call the school directly on 0208 527 1872.  

Between 7:30-8:30 and after 5pm, when you call you will be able to 

select the Wraparound option. This will transfer you through to us. 

Any calls between these times will go through to the office.  

 

Emailing Wraparound 

 

Thank you to those that have been using the requested subject 

headers when emailing us.  

Please continue to use the appropriate subject header as this helps us 

to respond to your enquiries in a timely manner: 

For Breakfast Club: Stephanie Breakfast 

For Teatime Club Years R-1: Stephanie Teatime Club 

For Teatime Club Years 2-6: Laura Teatime Club 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 Breakfast Club and Teatime Club contact details: 

 Email: wraparound@winns.waltham.sch.uk 

 Phone number: 0208 527 1872 

o Please note the phone will only be answered between 7:30 and 8:30 for Breakfast Club. And between 

3:15 and 5:45 for Teatime Club.  

Office contact details: 

Email: office@winns.waltham.sch.uk  /  Phone number: 0208 527 1872 

If you have arranged for your child to be collected directly from class 

at the end of the day, either by yourself or a relative, please email us 

before 3pm, so we know not to collect your child from class.  

If you have arranged for someone else to collect your child from 

Teatime Club, please email us before 3pm.  

If there are any last-minute/ emergency changes, please send us an 

email or call the school directly. We do not wish to delay your child’s 

departure, but we cannot release them to another adult until we have 

contacted you for confirmation.  If you would like us to add a person 

to your child’s pick-up permission form, please email us with that 

person’s full name and the days you expect them to collect.  

 

  

A little reminder that all 

payments for Teatime 

Club should be made in 

advance.  If you are 

having difficulties in 

making your payments 

or are having difficulties 

with the payment 

system please contact 

the office, as continued 

late payment of fees 

could lead to your child 

losing their placement. 
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